
  

 
 

A LOT FROM THE DOT 
 
September 30:  
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

 
July 29, 2021 
 

 
On June 3, 2021, Bill C-5 received royal assent creating a new 
holiday, the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, on 
September 30th of every year. This new holiday only applies to 
federally regulated employers that are subject to the Canada 
Labour Code. The Land Registry Office is not a federally 
regulated employer that is subject to the Canada Labour Code.  

Accordingly, the Land Registry Office and the Teraview® system will be up and running for 
registrations on September 30, 2021, which means that closings can be scheduled for that day 
(although funding might be another issue if the relevant financial institutions are federally 
regulated employers that are subject to the Canada Labour Code).    
 
Provided below is an URL at which you can find the Teraview® 2021 Holiday Schedule. You can 
confirm all the holidays on which Teraview® system will be unavailable for registration. This 
schedule is kept current and is available as a printable PDF.    
 
https://www.teraview.ca/en/hours-of-service/ 
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